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 Walnut Creek Racquet Club  
 Board Meeting Minutes 

September 12, 2005 
  
Meeting Lead: Gabe Goldstein, President   
Present: Don, Gabe, Marie, Marty, Tammie S.  
Absent: Carolyn, Jennifer, Judy, Karen, Pam, Robert, Shari, Sue, Tammy C. 
Guest: None  
 
WCRC Board Meeting Minutes 
The August 8, 2005 meeting minutes were reviewed and approved.  
 
Treasurer Report 
August 2005 Report – Net income positive and there is nothing unusual to report.  
 
Membership 
Rolling membership 
To be implemented October 1, 2005. As of January 1, 2006, single event fee will no longer be 
applicable.  After January 1, 2006 all tennis players must be WCRC members to participate in any event 
or league.  
Current membership: 796 members, 600 on the mailing list (may include multiple members at one 
location).  
  
Court Reporter Newsletter 
No updates, Tammie is working very hard to solicit write ups to include in the newsletter.  There was 
discussion regarding optional email of newsletter for those members indicating this was preferable to 
hard copy mailing.  Continue discussion to future meeting when additional Board Members present.  
 
Website Update 
A couple of linkages may not function properly e.g. in the league section.  Tammie S. will test all links 
and report to Shari.   
 
Club Championship  
Singles and Mixed Doubles completed weekend of September 10-11.  Doubles play scheduled for 
September 17-18.  Don has volunteered to cook again for the September 17-18 weekend.  Thanks to 
Nate for help on the September 10-11 weekend also. There was discussion about low member 
participation in this event, which is likely impacted by members already committed to other league play.  
To consider other times to hold this event in the future.  
 
Singles League Championship is scheduled for the weekend of September 24-25 and October 1- 2.    
 
Tournament Activity 
Turkey Tournament: Planned for November 19.  Tammie S. did check on court availability with Bob 
and will follow up with Jim. Bob Walgren has agreed to run it.  Additional follow up to include 
providing assistance with organizing prizes which are likely to be Safeway gift certificates for turkey 
purchases. Board members need to promote this activity. To consider putting up a banner in the 
clubhouse to make sure people are aware of the opportunity to enter.   
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Next Years Board 
The following lists potential Board Members and where recruiting of new Board Members is needed.   
? = Gabe to follow up with Jennifer for more information.   

 
Position Volunteer Follow  Up Needed 

President   ? 
Vice President   ? 
Treasurer   Gabe  
Secretary Marie  
Membership Marty  
Website Shari   
Newsletter Tammie Snyder  
USTA Coordinator & Senior Leagues Judy (women) 

Don (men) 
 

Mailing & USTA Liaison Robert  
Activity Chairpersons:  
Doubles League Pam ? 
Singles League Jennifer and Tammy C.  ? 
Women’s Interclub Carolyn  
Tournaments Susie Dunlap ? 
 
Next Meeting  
October 11, (Monday) 6:30 at Don’s place 
 
Directions: 
1538 Brooks Street, Walnut Creek phone 932-1517, donloeff@pacbell.net 
 
From Walnut Creek BART 
Right on N. California Blvd. 0.3 miles 
Right on Almond Ave < 0.1 mile 
Left onto Brooks Street < 0.1 mile 
 
Food- Don Drinks- Marie 
 


